
To Our Valued Customers: 

The health and safety of our customers and employees has always been our highest priority. 

We are following the Center for Disease Control and Prevention and the World Health 

Organization guidelines. We are also following local state recommendations in dealing with the 

COVID-19 Coronavirus. 

We have reinforced the necessary steps to ensure our employees are safe, extra diligent on 

washing hands and avoiding any touching of the face for the safety of our employees and 

customers. Our employees are disinfecting any touch points in our restaurant to make sure we 

have a sterile environment during this world crisis. 

We will be open during our normal business hours and will be offering carry out orders for our 

customers who call ahead we have a drive-up window for your carry out orders. If you or your 

family want to remain in your home, we understand which is why offer food delivery through 

Grub hub, Door Dash, DINE IN and Food Precinct. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

Sincerely, 

Bill’s Bar-B-Que 


